2010-0304

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL
NOTICE OF HEARING
2010-0304

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Notice of Intention has been filed with the King

County Council proposing the annexation of approximately 79 acres of land into the Ronald wastewater district, known as the Holyrood Cemetery Area Annexation, for the purpose of providing sewer service.


A public hearing before the Metropolitan King County Council is to be held in Room 

1001, King County Courthouse, on June 7, 2010 at 1:30 p.m.

A description of the proposed area to be annexed is as follows:


Beginning at the northeast corner of the Northwest quarter of Section 5, Township 26 
north, Range 4 east;


Thence southerly to the south line of the north half of said section 5;


Thence westerly to the west line of the east half of the northeast quarter of said Section 5;


Thence northerly along said west line to the north line of said Section 5;


Thence easterly to the point of beginning.


A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2010-0304 will be mailed upon request of the Clerk of Council, 

Room W-1039, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, Washington, 98104, telephone 206-

296-1020.   This legislation is also available on the Internet, at  

www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx.

Dated at Seattle, Washington this 26th day of May, 2010.

Metropolitan King County Council
King County, Washington

Anne Noris
Clerk of the Council

